
The Annual Parochial Church Meeting  
of the Southborough Team Ministry (APCM)  

will be held at St Matthew’s Church 
on Monday 30th April 2018 at 8.00 p.m. 

 
 
At the APCM, Churchwardens, Deanery Synod and PCC 
Representatives for all four churches in the Parish will be elected. 
This year the APCM has particular significance as we shall be 
discussing changes to the configuration of our Churches, Parish 
and Team, and approving the proposed way forward.  
 
All those on the Electoral Roll of the Parish are entitled to 
comment at the meeting and vote on this proposal, which is as 
follows -  
 
“This meeting approves and supports the proposal that –  
 

 The Southborough Team ministry be dissolved 

 St Matthew’s becomes an independent parish 

 Christ Church becomes an independent parish and a 
member of a new Southborough and Bidborough Group 
ministry. 

 St Peter’s becomes a parish with St Lawrence’s and a 
member of a new Southborough and Bidborough Group 
ministry. 

 St Lawrence’s becomes a parish with St Peter’s and a 
member of a new Southborough and Bidborough Group 
ministry. 

 The new Southborough and Bidborough Group ministry 
will also include the parish of St Thomas’ Southborough” 

 
The Agenda and Annual Reports will be available on the church 
websites and on the Team Website at   
http://southboroughteamministry.co.uk    
Some hard copies of the reports will be available at the meeting. 


